
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEWSLETTER NO. 5 

 
20th December 2023 

Dear parents, 

At the end of the year, let me, on behalf of the entire 

bilingual team, thank you for your collaboration and 

support in all school and extracurricular activities 

throughout the year.  

You are also part of school life and we are always very 

pleased to meet you at informal gatherings such as the 

Christmas Market and Coffee mornings in December. 

We hope you enjoyed both events too. 

On behalf of my colleagues and myself, I wish you a 

peaceful and joyful Christmas and a smooth and 

successful start to the new year. 

On behalf of the entire bilingual team, 

Táňa Bahnerová 

In the ‘Upcoming Events’ section, you will find updated information for the 
last days before the Christmas holidays and for the first month of 2024. 

I want to remind you about the shortened classes on Friday, 22nd 
December: 

1st bilingual stage until 11.40 am (followed by the care centre) 
2nd bilingual stage until 12.35 pm 
 

The return to school after the holidays is on 3rd January. 

Nice winter holidays. 
 

UPCOMING     

EVENTS 

December 21 

Christmas Assembly 

for 1st stage bilingual 

classes 

 

December 22 

class Christmas 

‘parties’                

January 3 – 5 
5.E1, 5.E2 – Bílá, 

skiing course    

January 16 

the 2nd teachers’ 

quarterly meeting 

January 29-February 1  

1.E1, 1.E2 – Skalka, 

skiing course 

 

January 31 

school reports for 

the 1st term 

In January, class 

rounds of singing 

and recitation 

competitions are 

held. 

February 5 

Assembly for 1st 

stage bilingual 

classes    

DECEMBER 23 - JANUARY 2 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS  

FEBRUARY 2 

MID-YEAR HOLIDAYS 


